
From Monday 20th April the DfE and Oak Academy have created a series 
of lessons for all children across the country to access online. Please use this 
link to take you to the relevant year group where you will find a variety of 
videos and online learning activities for your child to complete during the 
lockdown period. 
 
 https://www.thenational.academy/online-classroom 
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